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Wilentz Shareholder and Health Law Co-Chair Grace Mack will present “Update of New Jersey Telehealth 
Legislation” at the Society of Psychiatric Advanced Practice Nurses’ Annual Conference. Ms. Mack will provide
an overview of telemedicine in New Jersey and the cautionary measures that medical practitioners may 
exercise when practicing medicine online or over the phone.
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